NORTH ARLINGTON BOARD OF EDUCATION NORTH ARLINGTON, NEW JERSEY

PUBLIC WORK SESSION

April 28, 2014

6:00 p.m.

Board of Education Office

I. CALL TO ORDER

II.	ROLL CALL	Mr. Rosko	Present
		Mr. McDermott	Present
		Mr. Blanco	Present
		Mr. Titterington	Present
		Mr. Ricciardelli	Present

III. SALUTE TO THE FLAG

IV. STATEMENT OF PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

This Public Meeting of April 28, 2014, of the Board of Education of the Borough of North Arlington, in the County of Bergen, State of New Jersey, is called pursuant to a schedule of meetings adopted on January 6, 2014, as amended, and of notice given to the Clerk of the Borough of North Arlington and to the Librarian of the Free Public Library of North Arlington for posting therein as election notices are posted and of notice given to the Editors of the following newspapers: Bergen <u>RECORD</u> of Hackensack, and the Newark <u>STAR-LEDGER</u>.

Discussion regarding:

- 1. Revised school calendar graduation date June 23, 2014.
- 2. Revised maternity leave
- 3. Coaches to be approved
- 4. Charge by Borough Planning Board Engineer for review of plans for Rip Collins Field
- 5. Safe Routes Program
- 6. Mr. McDermott and Mr. Ricciardelli will serve on the committee to meet with the Borough Representatives regarding Safe Routes Program
- 7. Mr. McDermott and Mr. Blanco will serve on the committee for the Youth Center
- 8. One Pre-K inclusion class planned for 2014-2015 school year at Roosevelt School. Regular education students will be chosen through a lottery.
- 9. Request from a custodian to have a POW flag flown at the High School. Board does not see a problem with this.
- 10. Budget presentation
- 11. Bid results for High School Gym and Cafeteria HVAC

Motion to go into Closed Session made at 6:45 p.m. by Mr. McDermott, second by Mr. Rosko. There was no discussion. On Roll Call all Board Members present voted in the affirmative and none in the negative, it was so ordered.

This Open Session reconvened at 7:30 p.m. to attend the Public Meeting. On Motion by Mr. Blanco, second by Mr. McDermott. There was no discussion. On Roll Call all Board Members present voted in the affirmative and none in the negative, it was so ordered.

Respectfully,

Kathleen McEwin-Marano